
 

 

 

DCL/MHA 

27 March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

At Oasis Academy Wintringham, we like to recognise and celebrate the 

achievements of our students.  

As such, we would like to draw attention to your child’s positive behaviour so far this 

academic year and reward them for consistently demonstrating the Oasis Academy 

Wintringham values by inviting them to join their Head of Year and Year Manager to 

enjoy a team building “We’re a Knockout” event on Thursday 30th March. 

Your child will need to bring trainers with them on the day in order to participate. 

You can find more information about We Are a Knockout here: 

https://www.we-are-a-knockout.co.uk/  

Please join us in congratulating your child on a fantastic year to date - keep up the 

good work! 

Yours sincerely 

 

D Clough 

 

D Clough 
Assistant Principal 
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